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dreville@ryerson.ca 

Dear David, 

Congratulations on receiving the 2011 Program A ward of Excellence from the Canadian 
Association for University Continuing Education for your work, "Mad People's History." 

Your innovative use of a variety of storytelling techniques provided students with a rich and 
varied learning experience, and one need look no further than the course discussion boards­
with over 2,000 posts-to see that students were excited and engaged. 

Your contribution and achievement have clearly demonstrated The Chang School's status as a 
leader in online learning, and your hard work has raised the bar for innovation in the virtual 
classroom. 

Once again, congratulations. 

Gervan Fearon 
Dean, The Chang School 
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